
JV Lady Bulldogs Win at Cheylin 
By Amanda Cheney 
 
 The GPHS basketball teams travelled to McDonald on February 8 to take on 
Cheylin. The JV girls won a hard-fought half game against the Cougars 18-13. 
 The Bulldogs played with intensity to get another win on their season. The girls 
played aggressive defense in the first quarter, only allowing Cheylin 4 points, ending the 
quarter with a 14-4 lead.  
 Cheylin outscored the Lady Bulldogs in the final quarter, but GP was able to hang 
on for the18-13 win. Carli Nieman and Morgan Wark led the girls in scoring with 6 each, 
followed by Taryn Fleckenstein with 4, and Rayna Taylor with 2.  
 “We played really well as a team this game,” said Morgan Wark. “The last quarter 
was pretty intense, but that helped motivate us to finish strong.” The JV Lady Bulldogs 
will take on the Rawlins County Buffaloes in Atwood on February 12 and travel to 
Quinter on the 14th to finish off their season. 
 
	


